
 

 
  

 

  

St Joseph The Worker R C Primary School 
Cutnook Lane, Irlam, Manchester.  M44 6GX. 
Tel: 0161 921 1695 - Fax: 0161 921 1699 
E-mail: stjosephsworker.rcprimaryschool@salford.gov.uk 
Website:  www.stjosephtheworkerrcp.co.uk 
 
Headteacher: Miss D Ridyard B.A.Hons PGCE NPQH MA 
 

8/5/2020 

Dear Families, 

 

It’s VE Day! I hope you have made some flags and bunting and put them up in your windows – how important it is 
today to remember all those brave soldiers who fought in the war. Remember to say a little prayer today for all those 
who lost their lives and for the health and happiness of those who survived. 

As we are now in the month of May we give special honour and devotion to Our Lady, Mary the mother of Jesus. 
Remember to say a Hail Mary prayer and ask Our Lady to pray for us and our loved ones. 

 

We are at the end of another busy week of home schooling and I am so impressed with some of the work that you 
have sent in! What wonderful, clever children you are! I have seen lots of photographs and lovely videos too – you are 
all growing up so fast, I miss you  

We are hoping that the Prime Minister, Boris Johnson, shares details of the next stage of the plan for the country on 
Sunday at which point I will put a plan together for our school and inform you as soon as possible. 

Have a lovely Bank Holiday weekend everyone, stay  at home, keep yourselves and your families safe and don’t forget 
to keep washing your hands as it is still the most important thing we can do right now. 

With love and best wishes, 

Miss D Ridyard - Headteacher 
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